
sally bliumis-Dunn
Harpswell
LD 407
My name is Sally Bliumis-Dunn and we live  at 292 Doughty Point Road. We were 
horrified to hear of the PFAS spillage from the airport in August and are very worried
and saddened.
We would like the PFAS removed from the hangars safely and soon so no other 
spillages can occur.
We swim daily in Long Reach Cove and have been waiting since August for the 
PFAS testing results of that area.
We know the water samples were tested and do not understand why it is taking so 
long.
Very sad and worrying for us.
Signed,
The Bliumis-Dunn Family


